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I am not sure what the intended goal of this study is, but I see the potential for the introduction of 
recommendations that would infringe upon our 2nd amendment rights and our GOD GIVEN right to self-
defense.  The State of Texas should never be lulled into doing this by any pretext of the promotion of 
public safety. 

It has become increasingly clearer with recent events unfolding around the country that now, more than 
ever, citizens are not properly protected by our government.  Now, more than ever, we need to be 
prepared to protect ourselves. 

We will not be tolerant of attempts to subvert these rights. 

I would advise those who are making this evaluation to carefully scrutinize any data or charts that want 
to support more gun control.  They will likely be skewed toward a particular outcome. 

NO CHANGES should be made to existing laws that would result in more gun control.  In fact I support 
open carry. 


